
 
 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday June 
21, 2010, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal 
Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue. Ann Arbor, to hear all those interested in the following: 
 
Discussion of the US Department of Justice – 2010 Bureau of Justice Assistance 
Grant Program award of $36,539.00 to the Ann Arbor Police Department for Federal 
Fiscal Year 2010 and the Department’s proposal for using these grant funds. 
 
The 2010 Justice Assistance Grant Program provides an opportunity for local 
governments to support activities to prevent and control crime and to improve the 
criminal justice system.  Funding under this grant program allows local government to 
fund activities under any of the following six purpose areas: 

• Law Enforcement Programs 
• Prosecution and court programs 
• Prevention and education programs 
• Corrections and community corrections programs 
• Drug treatment programs 
• Planning, evaluation and technology improvement programs 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Police Department is eligible to use JAG funds for personnel, 
overtime, technical assistance, training, and equipment in one or more purpose area.  A 
copy of the application will be available for public review in the City Clerk’s Office on 
Thursday, June 3, 2010.  
 
Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk’s office (734) 
794-6140. Questions concerning the grant may be directed to Deputy Chief Greg Bazick 
of the Ann Arbor Police Department (734) 794-6910. 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk 
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